
 

 

21 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

On Wednesday 27 September school will close early at 1:30pm. This is due to our Open 
Event that is happening that evening. School starts at the later time of 10:00am for 
everyone on Thursday 28 September. 
 

If your young person has been asked to help on Wednesday evening you are being 
contacted separately to provide consent for them to stay. Those helping on the evening 
should arrive back at school at 4:30pm in full school uniform. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 


